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Friday 18th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Children in Need   

Thank you for your support for this charity. If you would like to donate please use this link  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login 

Christmas Concert Tickets 

A reminder - These will be going live at 7pm on Sunday 20th of November on ParentPay. Tickets are free. 

Each family is entitled to two tickets for their child’s key stage. This applies even if you have two or more 

children in the same key stage. If this is the case, you will note that only the oldest child will have been 

assigned on ParentPay for a booking to be made. Please only book one of the following options: 

Option 1. 2 tickets for the morning performance 

Option 2:  2 tickets for the evening performance 

Option 3 1 ticket for the morning performance and 1 ticket for the evening performance 

A waiting list will operate for extra tickets, please email bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk to 

apply. These will be issued on a ‘first come-first served’ basis from the 2nd December. For Fire Safety 

reasons every person who attends must have a ticket. If you accidentally book more than 2 tickets, we will 

delete the extra tickets and allocate the first ones booked. 

Ukulele concert for Year 4 parents  

You are invited to enjoy a concert by the Year 4 children, so you can share how much they have learnt this 

term on the Ukulele. This will be held in the school hall at 9.15 on Thursday 1st December and will last about 

30 minutes. No need to book a place, no limit on numbers, no babies or pre-school children. Thank you. 

Choir Concert 

Parents of Children in Y4,5 & 6 who are choir members are invited to a choir concert on Wednesday 14th 

December at 4pm. This concert will be held in the school hall. No need to book a place, no limit on 

numbers, no babies or pre-school children. Thanks you. 

Year 5 & 6 Athletics: 

Athletes from Years 5 & 6 competed against 12 other local primary schools in a range of activities, including 
Track and Field events. Incredibly, they achieved 3rd place which they fully deserved. Well done! 
 
Click below to view photos: 
https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=19&gcatid=1&albumid=138 
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Water bottles are for water 

As part of healthy schools we encourage children to drink water during the school day. This is the best start to a 

healthy life and best for your children’s teeth as advised by Health England. Please do not fill water bottles with fruit 

juices or squash. Thank you. 

Angry words? 

Please remember that when you raise your voice to staff that children hear this. This is not good for them, they 

become conflicted and confused. A good relationship between home and school is vital to your child’s wellbeing and 

learning. Please speak to ALL school staff with respect. Thank you. 

Maths Week England 2022 

We have had great fun this week trying new puzzles, activities and competitions to develop our Maths 

learning across the school. Follow the link for a glimpse into what we have been doing... 

https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=19&gcatid=1&albumid=139 

Individual, sibling & family photos 

School photos were sent home with your child/children this week. 
There are 2 ways of ordering: 
* Either pop the correct money in the sealed envelope provided, with the completed proof card and return 
to the school office by 3pm on Monday 28th November - (we WILL NOT be able to accept any later than this 
as the photographers will be collecting the envelopes from us). 
* Order via the website on the front of the proof card by Monday 28th November 2022. 
 

Free Webinar on Children’s behaviour-YMCA Trinity Group. Firm, Fair and Friendly: Why children need 

boundaries. 

This free webinar is being held on the 14th of December 2022 at 7pm it is aimed at parents, click here or on 

the register link at the bottom of the page to book your place. If you have any questions get in touch by 

emailing us at mentalhealthtraining@ymcatrinity.org.uk 

Diary dates 

November 

Sunday 20th   Whole school  Christmas Concert Tickets go live 

Tuesday 22nd    Year 4   Trip to Leicester Museum 

Tuesday 29th   New parents  School tour 

December 

Thursday 1st   Year 4   Ukulele Concert 

Monday 5th   KS1 Performances  9.15 & 6pm 

Tuesday 6th   KS2 Performances  9.15 & 6pm 

Tuesday 13th   Whole school  Christmas Panto 

Wednesday 14th   Choir members  Choir concert 

Thursday 15th    Whole school  Church Service 

    Whole school  Christmas parties 
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Friday 16th   Whole School  Christmas dinner. Please order by December 7th 

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

Christmas  Friday 16th December 2.00pm Wednesday 4th January 2023 

February Half Term Friday 10th February 3.15/20 Monday 20th February 2023 

Easter  Friday 31st March 2.00pm Monday 17th April 2023 

May Half Term  Friday 26th May 3.15/20 Tuesday 6th June 2023 

Summer Friday 21st July 2.00pm  Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 

Enjoy the weekend,   

 

Claire Shortt  Headteacher 


